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December 29, 1992
Professor Guy de The
InSt‘ltuto D:efn ur
Epidemio]ogy of Oncogenic Viruses i
28, rue du Docteyr Roux I
75724 Paris Cedex 15
France I
Dear Guy,
Regarding your letter of December 11, 1992. Everything is okay.
Regarding the future, I beljeve we could
consider a few term1natrons 0ssibly
Magrath and Jones, Do we nee ? high priorit e
2 reason 1o bssher eed them? I see no ‘gh priority, and this could be

With warm regards and my pest wishes for g Happy New Year.

Sincerely yours,

12,7

Robert . Gallo, M.D.
RCG:kap
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